

# Utsalady Ladies Aid APRIL 2022 Newsletter

### Let It BEE Spring!

#### **Topics**

- New Website
- Upcoming Meetings
- Art Tour Lunch
- Queen Bee Speaks
- Batteries for Smoke Alarms
- Dues Due
- Bee Wise

Happy Birthday, Ladies



Paula Ebner
Mary Beth Fisher
Christine Galloway
Courtney Hampson
Cathy Huntington
Brooke Knight
Carol Kruse
Karen Olsen



The Ladies Aid building is buzzing with activity. First of all, we would like to announce that we have an **updated website!** You can visit to get the latest information or just to learn more about the history.

**UtsaladyLadiesAid.org** 

#### **Upcoming Meetings**

Our next monthly meetings will be Monday, April 11th for a Board meeting at 1:00pm and Wednesday, April 13th for the members meeting at 11:30 am. The luncheon hostesses will be Idonna Nelson, Sandy Stein, Dolores Soldate, Sole Somers, and Anne Finne.



The next upcoming event is the **Art Tour Lunch on May 6 & 7 from 11 to 2pm.** Join the fun!

#### **WANTED: WORKER BEES**

Job openings: Assist in shopping, kitchen prep, cookie/soup making, hostess/server, signage for event, set up, clean up. It's going to take the whole hive! There's a job for all. Donations or cookie ingredients would be appreciated too.

Sign up at monthly meeting or call Laurie Ware at 360 387 3700.

#### FROM THE PRESIDENT

#### Queen Bee's Message:

At last we were able to **meet without masks**. It was a real joy to see so many smiles. Also we had several **visitors who are becoming members**. I am feeling that this year is going to be an exciting time for Ladies Aid.

The scholarship committee received several applications and are beginning the process of reviewing them. They will be choosing 3 young women to receive our scholarship before May. We can be proud of the fact we are able to offer three \$1,000 scholarships.

The Art Tour Lunch is coming in May. This has been successful because of your willingness to help. At the April meeting we will be asking for volunteers, so please consider how you can help. We are fortunate to have been on the IGA and ACE Hardware Roundup program. This was the second year for us. The success of last year's donations gave us the ability to continue to serve the community. Please take time to say "Thank you" to those businesses especially the cashiers. Our guest speaker for the April meeting will be Karen Prasse from the Stanwood Historical Society, an amazing woman who has lots of information about this area. She will be telling us about research availability at the museum. Bring your questions.

We are always looking for programs for our meetings. Please let me now your ideas.

### Mary Margaret

#### Did you know . . .



. . . that the Fire Department will change the batteries in your smoke alarms?

#### **Plea for Bees**

Let the dandelions grow...it's their favorite early Spring bloom.

## 2022 Dues Reminder \$25 by March 31st

Utsalady Ladies Aid P.O. Box 1435 Stanwood, WA. 98292

